

Michael Gould District Clerk 2100 Bloomdale Rd McKinney, Texas 75071 972-548-4315

Date: February 18, 2025

To: Judge Chris Hill

Commissioner Susan Fletcher Commissioner Cheryl Williams Commissioner Darrell Hale Commissioner Duncan Webb

Subject: Requesting a Budget Amendment to Pay for Security at Passport Fair

From: Mike Gould/District Clerk

The District Clerk would like to request that savings from the District Clerk's Passport Budget be amended to go to the Collin County Sheriff Office's Overtime Budget. These funds will be used to pay for security during the Passport Fair that will be held on 03/15/25 at the Russell A. Steindam Courts Building.